
 

  

June 8, 2012 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR No. 2012-0608-003 
 
 

To:  All PMA Governors, Presidents of Component Societies, Specialty 
Divisions, Subspecialties and Affiliate Societies 
 
GREETINGS! 
 

Please be informed that the existence of the Philippine Medical 

Association as a corporation (SEC Registration No. 23970) will expire in 2013. 

A resolution was unanimously approved by the  previous  Board of 

Governors to extend the  corporate existence of the PMA for another 50 

years.  The Corporation Code of the Philippines requires that any extension 

must be done through an amendment of the Articles of Incorporation and shall 

be with the approval of the members.  It was likewise unanimously approved 

to amend the corporate address of the PMA from Manila to Quezon City.   

We have disseminated this resolution during the last quarter of the last 

fiscal year.  Members who have given their assent and approval need not sign 

again. 

Please request all other members who have not given their approval to 

please sign the attached form and return it to the PMA Secretariat on or 

before December 30, 2012. 

 Thank you very much. 

PHILIPPINE MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

 

MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 

 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 


